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The Summer has had a much slower pace for Delegate responsibilities. I’m trying to enjoy the 
down time with my family while I can. 
 
For the past several months I have been meeting with the Diversity Thought Force for part of 
my World Service Conference Responsibilities. This has been a great opportunity to work with 
the Knowledge Based Decision Making Process. 
 
The Chair and I are working on filling out the bid to host the 2022 Road Trip event in our area. 
The form is due in September. The decision will be made on the location sometime in October.  
 
I’ve been sending some of the presentations from the World Service Conference out to 
members who showed interest in using these in their districts.  
 
In the coming months I will be meeting with the electronic meeting thought force, web 
committee, and finance committees for the area. 
 
I’ve also continued to update contact information for districts as they are presented to me. 


